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05 June 2015 

 

Valerie Dobson 

Neighbourhood Planning Officer 

Chichester District Council 

 

Dear Valerie, 

 

Subject:  Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Plan 2014-2029, Regulation 16 Submission 

Consultation 

 

Thank you for consulting the South Downs National Park Authority (SDNPA) on the submission 

version of the Wisborough Green Neighbourhood Development Plan (WGNDP).  The National 

Park Authority welcomes the publication of this plan, which is the result of a considerable amount of 

hard work by the parish council and the local community.  The SDNPA provided comments during 

the pre-submission consultation and is pleased to see the WGNDP has been revised accordingly, in 

particular the SDNPA welcomes: 

 

 Policy OA6 Development in the Neighbourhood Area within the South Downs National Park 

which is considered to conform to national guidance set out in the 1995 Environmental Act 

on the statutory Purposes and Duty for National Parks. 

 

 Policy OA7 Land Adjoining the South Downs National Park which is considered to be in line 

with national guidance on the duty to have regard to the purposes of National Parks and 

National Planning Practice Guidance that National Park Management Plans may be a 

material consideration in planning applications.   

 

There appears to be a typo in Policy OA7 which is missing the word ‘out’ in the final sentence of the 

first paragraph.   

 

The SDNPA does not have any comments to raise in regards to the Basic Conditions tests for 

Neighbourhood Development Plans. 

 

Please do get back to me if you have any queries on this representation. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

Amy Tyler-Jones 

Neighbourhood Planning officer 

Amy.tyler-jones@southdowns.gov.uk  

01730 819272
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